
Addressee: WIPO Voluntary Fund
for Accredited Indigenous and Local
Communities, other relevant UN
entities
Paragraph #27 Session #13 (2014) 

Full Text

The Permanent Forum is concerned about the reduction in indigenous-specific
funding for programmes and projects by United Nations agencies, funds and
programmes, for example the depletion of resources of the voluntary fund of the
World Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO) for accredited indigenous peoples
and local community observers. The Forum recommends that such United Nations
entities ensure substantial funding to support targeted programmes and projects
for indigenous peoples consistent with article 41 of the United Nations Declaration
on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples.
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